
#NorfolkScamAware



Avoid capture 
in our cyber 

escape room.

Join us at The Forum, Norwich 
on Saturday 15 October 2022.
We will be holding educational 
sessions to help you identify scams 
and improve your protection against 
fraud and cyber crime.

10am - 5pm
Advice and guidance from professionals

norfolk.police.uk/fraud2022

THE GALLERY

THE AUDITORIUM

10am - 11am
Current threats and how to defend yourself

12pm - 1pm
Hear from a fraud victim

2pm - 3pm
What does the future of fraud look like?

3pm - 4pm
Specialist panel Q&A

BOOK NOW

Book your place at:

Step into the shoes of a 
detective and race against 

time to solve the case.

NORFOLK  AGAINST  SCAMS DAY

All sessions are 
completely free.

#NorfolkScamAware


